
USS Virginia Base Zoom meeting 12/12/20.

12:00 Commenced USS Virginia Base monthly meeting on Zoom.

12:05 Meeting called to order By Base Commander. There 13 attendees.

Commenced Invocation

Pledge of Allegiance

Tolling of the Boats

Texas Tenors “God Bless the USA”

12:15 We had a problem with the Texas Tenors as there was no sound, after the video completed Vince Eikmeter 

offered to sing the song “God Bless the USA”. Vince did a great job singing the song.

12:20 The minutes of the previous meeting were deferred to January, as the secretary was unable to attend the Zoom 

meeting.

12.22 Chris Knaggs presented the treasuries report. Chris stated that the balance as of November 30 was $3961.45, 

due to the collection of base dues.

12:25 Nomination of Base Offices for 2021:

Thurman Register offered the following individuals for positions:

Base Commander – John Williams

Base Vice Commander – Kenn McDermott

Base Treasurer – Chris Knaggs

Base Secretary – Bill Anderson

Thurman next opened the nomination to the floor; NO nominations were made and the nominations were 

closed.

All of the above nominees were approved unanimously.

Base Commander and Base Treasurer were sworn in as the Base Vice Commander and Base Secretary were 

unable to attend the Zoom meeting.  Both will be contacted by Thurman and a date set to swear them in will be 

scheduled.

12:35 Membership report (under old business)

Jim Lencalis stated that there are three individuals that owe USSVI and Base membership dues.

In addition one individual who is a Life USSVI member owes Base dues. So, we four members that still owe dues. 

Jim will contact each individual, again, this coming week by phone or e-mail and try to collect the dues.

12:38 There was no “new business” or “for the good of the order”. John closed the meeting with the Benediction. The 

meeting was adjourned.

12:40 Side Note about how to continue the meeting when the 40 minutes times out.

Zoom kicked us off and John restarted a second meeting as a test. It worked and all participants were able to sing

back into Zoom simply by clicking the initial link. 


